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Andrea Gyger

From: Sean Campbell 
Sent: Monday, October 23, 2017 8:41 AM
To: SoS Rulemaking
Subject: It Might be More Tedious...

To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Given security concerns from several previous elections I believe it would be more prudent to avoid the 
electronic voting systems entirely and fall back to paper ballots only with good oversight. I also think that 
requiring ID to vote would be very helpful to mitigate the possibility of fraud. I would like to request that this 
be adopted as official policy for the foreseeable future. Our Republic depends on it. Thank you. 
 
Sean 




